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PC GOVERNMENT INVESTS IN COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT ACROSS MANITOBA

Association for Community Living — Beausejour Branch Inc. to receive funding of $34,701

Wayne Ewasko, MLA for Lac du Bonnet, today announced that the Manitoba government is investing in
important community projects in the Lac du Bonnet constituency.

Through Community Development Programs such as Community Places and the Community Small Grant
Program, the Progressive Conservative government is providing $34,701 to the Association of
Community Living — Beausejour Branch Inc. (ACL-BB) towards the Cold Storage Building Renovation
project and new kitchen equipment.

“It is important that our Government continues to support non-profit organizations that have
proven to be progressive and effective resources in our communities,” said MLA Ewasko. “l am
pleased that our PC government is making these important investments in the Lac du Bonnet
constituency.”

MLA Wayne Ewasko was joined by ACL-BB Director of Operations Ashley Seymour, Executive Director
Linda Gmiterek, Members of the ACL-BB Board of Directors and RM of Brokenhead and Town of
Beausejour municipal councils at the ACL-BB AGM in Beausejour, Manitoba to announce this funding.

“The Association for Community Living — Beausejour Branch Inc. is very thankful to receive funding from
the Province of Manitoba’s Community Places Program, which will be used to enhance programming
space at our Day Program in Beausejour,” said ACL-BB Director of Operations Ashley Seymour. “This will
enable us to continue to provide high quality support services to individuals with intellectual disabilities
in our community.”

This funding is part of a major investment in programs that support important community development
projects across Manitoba.
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